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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 

DMSION MEMORANDUM
 No.0154, s. 2023

To: Dr. Eduard C. Amoguis, CID Chief 
All Public Schools District Supervisors (PSDS s) 
Allen T. Guilaran- Education Program Supervisor 
All Elementary and Secondary School Heads 

Subject: 1st INTERNATIONAL TRAINING WORKSHOP ON TEACHING ENGLISH TO 
SPEAKERS OF OTHER LANGUAGES 

Date: April 3, 2023 

1. Attached is Regional Memorandum, CLMD-2023-113, re: 1st International

Training Workshop on Teaching English to Speakers of Other Languages, dated
March 14, 2023 for your information and guidance.

2. This is about an invitation letter from Jan Faith E. Castillo, Secretary,

GLEARS, regarding the 1st International Workshop on Teaching English to

Speakers of Other Languages on April 27-29, 2023 at Holy cross of Davao

College, 14-B Sta. Ana Ave. Poblacion District, Davao City.

3. Please see attached memorandum for more details.

4. Everyone is highly encouraged to continually support and recognize the value

of equality and diversity of all personnel while complying with the directives set

forth by this office.

5. Immediate dissemination and compliance of this memorandum is highly

desired.

Enclosure: As stated 

RIDA, CESO V 

Schools Division uperintendent 
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